
 

To All Our Partners: 

We are planning our 4th Annual South Valley Industrial Summit to be held on Friday November 13, 2020.   

This year, like so many other events, we will be “virtual” rather than face-to-face.  In years past we have 
had many supporters of our event and generous sponsors to help us put the event on.   

The Annual South Valley Industrial Summit is currently the one and only source of funding to support us 
operationally.  As the South Valley Industrial Collaborative continues to grow and become more relevant 
to industry in the South Central Valley, we will need some financial support from our industry partners 
to sustain our mission.  

Would you consider sponsoring our virtual summit?   

We have several options for your consideration: 

$2,000 Presenting Sponsor 

Introduce Keynote Speaker, take five minutes to tell us about your business, get your logo on 
everything related to the event, flyer, agenda, presentation materials, etc. 

$1,000 Supporting Sponsor 

Get your logo on all materials related to the event and before and after Keynote Presentations 

$500 Partner Sponsor 

Get your logo on all materials and Thank You during closing credits. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support of SVIC and our community.  

The SVIC Board of Directors 

      

Bruce Nicotero – Board Chairman    Carmen Herrera – Board Secretary 

       

Rodney Wilson - Board Vice-Chair    Lisa Walsh - Board Member 

       

Lowell Richardson – Board Secretary    Dax Brott – Board Member 


